
Reminder: Upcoming Parent-Teacher 

Meeting 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder about the upcoming parent-

teacher meeting scheduled for Date at Time. The meeting will be held in Location. 

This is a great opportunity to discuss your child's progress, ask questions, and collaborate on 

strategies for academic success. 

Please make every effort to attend. If you have any questions, feel free to contact us. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Sincerely, 

Your School Name 


